
 

 

 

 

 

End of Term – Friday 26th March 

25th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Please note that school closes for all Y1-Y7 pupils at 12 noon tomorrow for the Easter holidays.  

In an effort to reduce pressure on parking spaces around the school grounds, children can 

be collected from 11.45am until 12.15pm.  

Please consider staggering your pick up tomorrow to ensure we can get all children off site 

safely.  

School reopens for all pupils on Monday 12th April.  

Wishing you all a relaxing Easter break.  

Regards 

 

S Spillane  

Principal  


